
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: 03.11.22 
 
Dear Parents/ carers,  

 
As the new term begins, we wanted to update you all with news on our EYFS Lead. 
You may have seen an advert out on our social media pages for an EYFS Lead. This is 
due to the fact that Mrs Ambrose has secured an Assistant Principal role at another 
school within the Federation. Mrs Ambrose will be leaving the school after Christmas 
to take up this position permanently.  
 
Mrs Ambrose will still be in Donaldson class for this term. She will then continue to 
support the school as the Federation EYFS lead. This is an excellent opportunity for 
Mrs Ambrose and the next step in her career. I hope that you will all join me in 
congratulating her on her new position as an Assistant Principal. 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Edgcumbe will be taking over as EYFS lead 
full time after Christmas and already knows the children very well. She will be 
supporting and teaching in Donaldson class next week, so that the children get to 
know her better as well as having a clear and smooth transition period before Mrs 
Ambrose leaves. Mrs Edgcumbe has a wealth of experience in teaching and leading 
EYFS and will be sure to continue the excellent progress Mrs Ambrose has made in 
improving our Reception unit.  
Due to personal circumstances, Mrs Day is unable to continue her role in our school.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Mrs Rushen-Gough 
Principal 
Grange Infant School  


